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Dear Parents,

Today marks the middle of our 3rd Quarter! Please be sure to check your students' grades and reach out to
teachers if you have questions or concerns. This week we also had Officer Ted Edgington talk with all of
our students about A.L.I.C.E. and the procedures for what to do in an active threat situation. Today we had
our teachers talk with their students about where the safe space is in their classroom if we were ever to be
in a lockdown as well as walk through a couple of scenarios to get them thinking about what they would do
to keep themselves and others safe. Next week we will have our Valentine's Day parties on Fat Tuesday,
February 13 due to Ash Wednesday falling on Valentine's Day. We will attend Mass as a school on Ash
Wednesday.

For this weekend don't forget that we have a Jr. High Dance tonight in the school cafeteria starting at
7:30pm. We hope to see all of our Jr. High students there! Also, it's not too late for the men to attend the
Wild Beast & Brew Night this Saturday starting at 5:00 PM in the cafeteria. Tickets at the door are $15.

There are also a couple of exciting opportunities coming up. Our Jr. High performance of Aladdin will take
place on March 8 & 9. See the flyer below to get your tickets! St. Henry District High School is trying to win
a Tiny Saint competition, which means there will be a St. Henry Tiny Saint if they win! Details on how to
vote are below.

Finally, don't forget to get your tickets for the Night at the Races event! See the flyer below for more
information and to purchase tickets. If you purchase your tickets by next Friday, February 16 you will be
entered into a raffle to win a $200 Jeff Ruby gift card! The last day to register for the event is February 23.
You will also be able to purchase tickets for the Grand Raffle Split-the-Pot and the bourbon raffle after
Masses at St. Barb this weekend, February 10 & 11, and at St. Henry next weekend, February 17 & 18. It is
going to be a great event and we hope to see you there!

Have a great weekend!

God Bless,

Mrs. Kimberly Wagner

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/d853a91d-a7e0-4a81-9bde-f657f6d4edfa.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/f3ae72ef-b4ac-41d4-9601-caeda409d160.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Dy6rJhVDehE
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/9e4a79b4-a4bb-4847-a98d-4faa2045e725.pdf?rdr=true


CruNews
LENT IS COMING!
Join our faith community in a
transformative Lenten journey through CRS
Rice Bowl to meet people in Uganda, El
Salvador and Indonesia who are working
hard to overcome the challenges of hunger
and the impact of climate change.

Each student will receive a CRS Rice Bowl
next week. During the 40 days of Lent, we
will reflect on our connectedness as one
family in Christ and work together to ensure
our sisters and brothers worldwide can
thrive. Visit crsricebowl.org to learn more. 

February After Care Sign Up

Sign Up to Volunteer in the
Cafeteria

https://www.crsricebowl.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-47480636-february#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-44816083-cafeteria#/


Father Daughter Dance Registration

We need help to create a magical event!
Click to sign up; thank you!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoKi9ydNV5bZXuWjchQN_4rzN5Lc0hacCHTnaVrYke_7hmMA/viewform?pli=1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4CAFA728A7F94-46131962-2024#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4CAFA728A7F94-46131962-2024#/


Join us for an evening of games, food, & fun! We will have a silent auction with prizes
including a Super Bowl helmet signed by Joe Burrow, our Grand Raffle Split-the-Pot,
and a bourbon raffle for a bottle of 2022 Old Rip Van Winkle Special Reserve 12yr!
Register by February 16 to be entered to win a $200 Jeff Ruby gift card! We hope to

see you there!

Upcoming St. Barbara Youth Group Events

February 11: Perfect North Trip
February 16: Fish Fry



February 21: Meeting
February 22: Woodcrest Retirement Center

February 23: Fish Fry
February 25: Busy Buddies

February 28: Meeting





2023-2024 Bingo Sign
Up

To learn more, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com
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​Tickets are $15/person and available at the door! For
information, contact Bob Pritchett (rpritch777@gmail.com).

 

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting
God’s Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) >
select a session to attend and register.

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator, Kristina
Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of the
Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-
392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

News from SHDHS
St. Henry District High School has been
nominated to receive free Tiny Saints
charms of our patron for all the students and
free custom t-shirts for all the staff! We’d be
honored if you’d take a moment to vote and
try to help them win!

The more votes we get the better our
chances of winning. Voting closes the
evening of February 22. (Must be 18 years

mailto:rpritch777@gmail.com
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com


old to vote)

If you are voting on your phone, click the 3
bars in the top left corner, choose "Vote for
my school", and type "St. Henry District High
School."

VOTE FOR ST. HENRY DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL TODAY!

https://www.tinysaints.com/pages/csw-patron-promotion#:~:text=Vote For Your School,added value to your school.


Crusader Youth League Information/Registration

https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/


Sign up to donate today!
Upcoming Events

February 9: Junior High Dance, 7:30-9:30 PM
February 14: Ash Wednesday, Lent Begins
February 16: Hoxworth Blood Drive, 12:00-6:00 PM
February 19: President's Day, no school
February 21: Dine to Donate: El Ocho Loco, Stevenson Road, all day
February 24: Father/Daughter Dance, 7:00 PM
February 25: Father/Daughter Dane, 7:00-9:30 PM
March 2: Night at the Races, 7:30-11:00 PM

https://donateblood.uc.edu/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/46258
https://donateblood.uc.edu/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/46258
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmyNk328sumAcKZW3KUNdeHVic-F1y5wKrNvklBmZY3SkCWg/viewform?pli=1&pli=1


March 5: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
March 5: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 8 & 9: SHCS Presents "Aladdin, Jr" at SHDHS Dress Home Auditorium, 7:00 PM

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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